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TO: Historic Preservation Commission

FROM: Susan Danielewicz, City Planner
Community Development Department

DATE: November 16, 2022

SUBJECT:   For possible action: Discussion on public outreach to 
promote historic preservation matters

In January the HPC postponed this item to June, and in June the HPC postponed this 
item to September. The January 26, 2022 staff report summarized two proposals by 
members:

• Member Turner had volunteered to prepare videos about city-owned buildings, for 
potential posting on the city website.

• Member Graham said she had been working on an article about the Browder 
Building (550-554 Nevada Way).

At the September 28, 2022 meeting Member Turner indicated he would not move forward 
with the video project at this time. Member Graham requested that this item come back 
in November (meeting date rescheduled to December 7).

Per the scope of the Commission’s duties per the current City Code, any articles or videos 
should focus on historic buildings or properties rather than general history.
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